PRESIDENTS MESSAGE
Greetings Fellow DGCers!

What a great meeting at Green Acres in Folsom with our buddy Greg giving a
presentation about ecological gardening and introducing us to Kiki. Between
the two of them they answered many gardening questions!

On July 12th Carol Game hosted an extremely efficient and fun planting par-
ty. I think we now have over 100 potted plants to sell at the Logging Days
plant sale! Hopefully the sale itself will be at least a few degrees cooler!
Carol decided to wait until the morning of the plant sale at 8:00 am to set
cup easy-ups and tables the Community Center. It should be a very interest-
ing Logging Days event!

Our August 7th meeting will be held at Alpacas of El Dorado in Somerset
and will begin at 10:30. Bring chair, lunch and something to drink. There will
be a four and I'm sure I won't be the only one who will want to bring home a
couple of alpacas! Be on the look out for more information from Allison.

Have a good July! Hope to see everyone at Logging Days and the August
meeting!

Norma Ray, President

Attached: Minutes from the July 2024 meeting



